Dear «(name)»
I am writing to you today following our consultation meeting on «(date)», which was also attended by «(name)», at which it was confirmed that a decision had been taken at the «(name of committee)» meeting on «(date of meeting)», that your post of «(job title)» be deleted due to «(short outline of reason)» (e.g. restructuring, closure of establishment, the Council’s budget savings plans). You have been provided with a copy of the committee report.
During the meeting we discussed deployment opportunities, including «(add details of job vacancies that were discussed)». You confirmed that «(detail response)». I have also since provided you with details of other vacant positions for your consideration. 
(If new posts have been identified due to a restructuring then next paragraph should be added)  During the meeting you were informed that the (insert name of committee) Committee approved new posts on «date of committee meeting» and you were advised whether under the proposed ring-fencing pools you are eligible to apply for any of these posts. A further list of alternative posts including vacancies which are being held for you to consider is being compiled.
You enquired about «(add details of what was asked)» and I confirmed that«(add details)».
(re-word following paragraph to reflect discussions) I informed you that the Council will provide support and assistance as outlined in the Deployment FAQs, for example assistance with skills training, compiling a CV and interview techniques. You confirmed that you would let me know if you decided to take up any of these opportunities.

I will be in touch again soon to arrange a further meeting to discuss progress in finding you suitable alternative employment. In the meantime, please let me know of any opportunity that you may identify and I will be happy to consider this.
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Yours sincerely 

  
«(name of service manager)»
«(job title)»

